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Monday, December 3, 2018 
ADST T3 rotation begins 
Theatre Company Performances 6:30 p.m. - 9:00 p.m. (Dec. 3  - 5) 

Tuesday, December 4, 2018  

Wednesday, December 5, 2018  

Thursday, December 6, 2018 Gr. 8 Rotation Advisory Committee Mtg  - 11:15 a.m. 

Friday, December 7, 2018 
CDAB 
Junior Band & Choir Performance  - 6 p.m.  - Plaza 

Saturday, December 8, 2018 Senior Choir and Band Show  - 6:00 p.m. in Plaza 

 
Upcoming Events 
 
December 10  Dept. Head Meeting  
December 12  Arts Q4 rotation begins / Snowball Dance  
December 13  Winter Dance Showcase  - 6 p.m. in the Plaza 
December 17  - 20   BASES Craft Fair  - 11:15  - 11:55 - Plaza 
December 18    Jazz Night  - 6 p.m.  -  Plaza 
December 19  Staff Meeting  - 7:30 a.m.  - Plaza 
December 21  Flex Day Schedule  - Flex Day 
 
 

The Week Ahead:  
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LIBRARY BOOKINGS  

 

iPads 

 

Library  

We have great readers at Fleetwood Park! 

Currently, there 418 overdue library books 

though.  

If your student(s) has one of those books, 

please remind them to renew or return their 

items.  
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Date Time Teacher Destination 

Fri. November 30/18 11:35 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. Ms. Snodden REC Building 

Sat. December 1 /18 8:30  - 5:00 Ms. Muni   Semiahmoo 

Mon. Dec. 3, 10, 17 3:30  - 5:30 
Ms. Tran 

Coastal Climbing 

Wed. December 5/18 3:30 p.m. -  5:00 p.m. 
Ms. Ikeda 

Fleetwood Place Seniors Home 

Fri. December 7/18 
4:00 p.m.  - 10:00 p.m.   Ms. Landriault  Pacific Coliseum  

 Wed. December 12/18 
3:00 p.m.  - 8:00 p.m. Ms. Ikeda  Capilano Suspension Bridge 

Dec. 14  - Dec. 23 
 Mr. Day / Mr. Thibault   Hawaii  

FIELD TRIPS 

Counsellor’s Corner: 
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This Week at Fleetwood Park - Principal’s Message: November 26th to 30th  

Good morning Dragons! 
 
This week, school-life at Fleetwood Park Secondary returned to normal as our measles exposure protocols conclud-
ed.  We have had a busy and positive week of learning. 
 
Our week started with great news from our Athletics Program.  Congratulations to our Sr. Girl’s Volleyball team for 
finishing first in the Province at the BC’s this past weekend!  Congratulations to the team for your incredible success.   
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
We also received wonderful news from our Science Department.  Our Sr. Science Challenge team finished in 1st place 
last weekend at the Kwantlen Polytechnic Science Challenge!  Way to go Dragons! 
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On Monday at our Staff meeting we enjoyed two excellent student presentations from our Performing Arts 
Departments.  Over the next few weeks we will be hosting Dance, Music and Drama performances.  All members of the 
Fleetwood Park community are highly encouraged to join us and enjoy the special talent and dedication of our student 
dancers, musicians and actors!  Our students and staff have been working very hard, and I know that the evening 
performances will be great successes.   
 
On Monday evening our Parent Advisory Council met.  I would again like to thank the PAC for their financial support of 
our numerous extracurricular programs this year.  This support makes a direct difference in the lives of our students.  
Our Dry Grad Committee also provided an update at the meeting.  This hard working group of parents is very busy with 
numerous fundraisers, and have started selling tickets for Dry Grad 2019.  Please support our Dry Grad 2019!  Again, I 
would like to thank all members of this year’s Dry Grad committee and remind all Fleetwood Park Secondary graduates 
of 2019 to purchase your tickets now. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
The midterm report cards for Semester #1 were made available on the MyEdBC parent portal this Tuesday.  The 
creation of the report cards is a very important and significant part of our work with students and their families.  Great 
thanks to all teachers for your professional evaluation and feedback.  All students are encouraged to use this feedback 
to help support your learning goals and to guide your learning over the second half of the semester.  Parents/Guardians 
are reminded that instructions for accessing report cards on MyEdBC are found on our homepage.  Please contact the 
school if you are unable to log into the system and need additional assistance. 

 

https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/fltsec/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/fltsec/NewsEvents/Newsletters/Documents/MyED%20BC%20Portal%20quick%20reference%20guide.pdf
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On Tuesday, our Aboriginal Support Team met to discuss the importance of the First Peoples Principles of Learning 
and their relevance for all of our school community.  This newly formed team of professionals will play a very 
significant role in supporting our students, our new curriculum and our community.  My thanks to all participants for 
your voice and your expertise. 
 
This week Fleetwood Park Secondary has been hosting the “DELF” exams.  This is an important Language Proficiency 
exam for post-secondary application.  I know our students and parents are very appreciative of this opportunity 
provided by the school.  It is a very significant and large organizational task.  Great work and thank you to Department 
Head Mr. Grant and the members of our Modern Languages department for all you do to make this possible. 
 
On Wednesday, we welcomed the RCMP and their “Healthy Relationships” presentation to Fleetwood Park 
Secondary.  They presented to our Grade 8-10 students and helped support safe and healthy relationships and 
decision-making with useful and very relevant information.  Thank you to School Response Officer Constable Olsen 
for your presentation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
On Wednesday, our Senior Boys Volleyball team was in action at the BC Provincial Championships at the Langley 
Event Centre.  The boys were supported by a large contingent of cheering Dragon fans!  Great time had by all… and 
wonderful memories for our volleyball players and fans alike.  The boys won their first two games of the tournament, 
and we wish them good luck today. 
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On Thursday evening our Grade 9 -12 Concert Band students will be performing at the Bell Centre at 6:00pm.  
Parents/guardians and staff are welcome to join us at the concert.  Tomorrow morning the Music Department is 
hosting a special workshop for our student musicians.  The plaza will be a lively and entertaining musical venue! 
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Also on Friday, I will be hosting the Administration from our Family of Schools (Walnut Road Elementary, Coyote 
Creek Elementary and William Watson Elementary).  This will be an opportunity to review our upcoming articulation 
plans and explore possible new partnerships within our community of learners.   
 
This week I had a chance to visit our Textiles 8 classroom.  Our students were hard at work learning new sewing 
machine skills.  The students were enjoying themselves and highly engaged in their learning. 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As you can see, it has been a full and interesting week for all of us.  There are now only three weeks remaining before 
the Winter Break.  Our time together between now and the 21st will go by very quickly and will provide many special 
celebrations of learning and community.  I encourage all staff, students and parents to embrace the excitement of the 
season and the many opportunities that the Fleetwood Park Secondary community will provide. 
 
All the best for a great Friday and a happy weekend. 
 
 
Ken 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Mission Statement: 
 
“At Fleetwood Park Secondary we value excellence in education and strive to provide a learning environment where all 

students are encouraged to build successful futures.” 


